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Why 2.5.2.6 should be deleted from the District Policy 

 There was a lack of meaningful public 
engagement 

It creates uncertainty for residents and 
developers

This, in turn, seriously undermines public 
trust in City Administration and City 

Counsel



BASIC 
PREMISE 

• It is important that citizens of 
Edmonton trust our elected 
officials and City Administration. 



The City’s own 
policy required 
meaningful public 
engagement on 
2.5.2.6.



The City purports to value public 
engagement:

Public Engagement Policy C513





• What is the effect on public trust 
and public confidence in City 
Administration and City Council 
when the City does not follow its 
own policy? 



The more uncertain 
/ discretionary a 
policy is the more it 
leads to an erosion 
of public trust 







Before 2.5.2.6 there was certainty under 2.5.2.5



We knew that 
the District 
Policy 
“supported” 
certain 
developments 



We knew the type of 
Development

Low Rise 

Buildings four storeys in height 



We knew where: 





2.5.2.6 introduces 
uncertainty into the 

planning process 



2.5.2.6 is fraught with uncertainty:

“consider” 
versus “should”

“low-rise” versus 
“additional 

height”



It is purely discretionary:

• 2.5.2.6 “consider additional height”

• But there is no guidance on when/how 
to exercise that discretion 



Additional 
Height:

• Contrast with 2.5.2.5 where low 
rise is referenced and defined as 
up to four floors. 

• There is no guidance on whether 
additional height means 5 floors, 
10 floors or more. 



• The inclusion of 2.5.2.6 is a step backwards in 
fostering public trust in Edmonton’s land use 
planning



• Section 2.5.2.6 should be deleted from the 
District Policy 


